
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO.34 
Saturday, 09 January 2021 

Dear Members, 

A Member has informed the Club that he has tested positive for Covid-19. C18 last played golf 
at the Club on 04 January 2021, and his movements at the Club are as follows. 

Everyone who played golf with C18 on 04 January 2021, has been contacted and will follow 
protocol, by going for tests and be self-quarantined accordingly. 

The Ministry of Health (MOH) has been contacted. 

DATE TIME VENUE 

 
 
 
 
04 January 2021 

03:00 pm Arrived at Bag Drop area 
03:13 pm Walked to Clubhouse Men’s Change Rooms 

03:15 pm Golfers’ Terrace outside Main Lounge area 

03:45 pm Walked to the 1st Tee Area, New Course 
04:00 pm Teed off for 9 holes 

05:43 pm Finished playing 9 holes 
05:45 pm Entered Clubhouse Men’s Change Rooms 

06:00 pm Walked to Golfers’ Terrace 
07:07 pm Entered Men’s Change Rooms back door 

07:10 pm Left the Club 

Members are kindly reminded to inform the Club Management as soon as you are aware of 
anyone in your family or yourself that has tested positive for the COVID-19 virus.  

The following important information will help us expedite the processing of exposure at RSGC 
more quickly and efficiently if we know the following details. 

• When was your test done 

• When were you informed of the positive results of your test 
• What action have you taken to quarantine yourself or your family member/s 

• Who (at RSGC) have you been in contact with for the 7 days before the positive result 

• When was the last time you were at the Club 

• Who were you in contact with at the Club 

• Where did you go within the Club, when, and what did you do 

If you have been in close contact with someone who was tested positive for the virus, please get 
yourself tested and stay quarantined at home for 10 days. Be on the lookout for symptoms even 
if your test result was negative. 

We continue to assure Members that as a daily standard operating procedure (SOP), all areas 
of the club are sanitized, disinfected, and cleaned. Your health and safety is our main concern, 
please be careful, wash your hands frequently, wear a face mask, and practice physical 
distancing. 
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